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Thanks to the dedication of CWA members across District 3, our bargaining team was able to make significant progress over the last few days. This was all made possible by the strength of each and every one of us joining together in solidarity.

Our bargaining team was able to come to terms with the company and have reached a handshake deal to settle negotiations. Tomorrow afternoon, we plan to return to the bargaining table and make an official tentative agreement. We will distribute the details as soon as possible. 

Ultimately, this was all made possible by you. Considering the status of negotiations just a few days ago, there can be no doubt that the strength of our Union is not in Atlanta at the District 3 Office. Our strength is spread across nine states and is inside each and every one of you.
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